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ChiroClinix.com to Disable Patient Stores
Editorial Staff

In the midst of legal concerns expressed by the National Association of Chiropractic Attorneys

(NACA),1,2 Chiroclinix.com has decided not to offer online patient stores for chiropractors as
originally marketed. In a recent email, Chiroclinix regional sales manager Tony Hall revealed:

"While Chiroclinix firmly believes that our e-commerce model meets all legal
requirements for online product sales, we have decided that in the best interest of our
subscribers that the online Patient Store be disabled in the near future. Chiroclinix has
made this decision to ensure that all of our subscribers are not only satisfied with our
service, but to ease any concern regarding the legal implications of selling products
online."
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